
Notice of Public Hearing 
 

This is to inform the public that the Board of Supervisors of the Rutland County Solid Waste District will hold its 

Rutland County Solid Waste Districts’ 2021-2025, Solid Waste Implementation Plan (SWIP) amended to 

include the following entities that were in and approved in the previous SWIP. However, were inadvertently not 

included in this SWIP.  

 

• Browns Quarried Slate Products - 2504 South St. Castleton, VT  05735 

• Fisk-Haines Farm - 617 Fisk Rd, Danby, VT 05739 

• Hadeka Stone Corporation - 460 Staso Rd, Castleton, VT 05735  

• Hubbard Brothers, Inc. - Transfer Station - 1678 Cold River Rd, North Clarendon, VT 05759  

• Omya Inc. - 206 Omya – W. Florence, VT 05744 

 

The meeting is scheduled for: 

Wednesday, November 2, 2022 At 6:35 p.m. 

 

Remote Participation is encouraged via Web Conference Link posted on website www.rcswd.com and 

Facebook page for public attendance. 

 

The purpose of the hearing is to receive comments from the public regarding the proposed amended Rutland 

County Solid Waste Districts’ 2021-2025, Solid Waste Implementation Plan (SWIP). The Board of Supervisors 

may act upon the Plan at that time. After the public meeting the Board shall determine what will be sent for final 

approval to ANR. The ANR, DEC, Waste Management and Prevention Division Director will provide final 

approval of amended SWIPs via an ANR approval letter. 

 

The meeting summary will include discussion on: Disposal and Diversion Reporting; SWIP Posting & Publicity; 

A-Z Waste & Recycling Guide; Variable Rate Pricing; Solid Waste Hauling Services; School Outreach; Direct 

Business Outreach; Waste Reduction at Events; HHW Collection Events and Facilities; Collection of Landfill-

Banned and Dangerous Materials; Food Rescue; Textile Reuse and Recycling; Leaf, Yard, and Clean Wood 

Debris Recycling; Asphalt Shingles and Drywall Recycling; and Residuals Recycling Meetings 

 

Anyone wishing to review the draft amended SWIP plan may obtain a copy at the District Office, 1 Smith Road, 

Rutland. In addition, copies have been distributed to the town clerks and town offices of all district member 

municipalities. A copy is also listed on the Districts’ website at www.rcswd.com. Inquiries by mail should be 

directed to: Mark S. Shea, District Manager, RCSWD, 2 Greens Hill Lane, Rutland, VT 05701 or telephone at 

(802) 775-7209. 

http://www.rcswd.com/

